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Good Afternoon Michael,
 
We would like to thank you for presenting Silver Airways’ proposal to re-submit our bid for service to
Presque Isle, Maine and we understand that a re-bid will not be permitted at this stage of the
selection process. Although we were looking forward to providing amazing service to the
community, the fallout from the Covid-19 pandemic would not allow us to serve these routes
profitably and we must respectfully and reluctantly withdraw.  Please let me know if you have any
further questions and have a nice day.   
 
Kind Regards,
 
Katie Loughlin
Sr. Manager - Alliances & Business Development

Mobile: 954-804-4545
Office: 954-302-6982
Web: www.SilverAirways.com
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